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Youth Centre Internet Safety and Cyberbullying Weekend 
 
Members of the Youth Centre recently participated in a fun-filled, educational weekend free 
of mobiles phones and the internet at Europa Retreat Centre. The weekend was themed 
around Internet Safety, Cyberbullying and young people’s over reliance on Social Media 
and electronics.  
 
The young people took part in interactive activities, discussions and debates as well as a 
Cyberbullying workshop delivered by Childline and lunch with the Youth Centre’s Police 
Liaison Officer from the RGP.  
 
For any general information about the Gibraltar Youth Service please contact Mark Zammit, 
Principal Youth Officer on gibyouth@gibtelecom.net  or call 20078637. 
 
  


